
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

BOARD VACANCY 

 

The Port of Pend Oreille Board of Commissioners is accepting applications to fill 

the vacancy in District 1.  Applicants must be registered voters in the County and 

must reside in District 1.  Interested citizens are asked to contact the Port office in 

person, by mail or telephone to receive the application process information.  The 

inquiry/application process will be closed at 2:00 p.m. on Monday, September 9, 

2019.  Interviews will take place on September 17, 2019.   Contact:  Port of Pend 

Oreille, 1981 Black Road, Usk, WA.   99180 or Kelly Driver (509) 445-1090. 

 

 

 

 

Publish in the Newport Miner August 21 and 28, 2019 

 

 

/s/ Kelly J. Driver, 

 Manager 

 

 


